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In 2006, a professional learning community comprised of teachers from high school, two-year, and four-year colleges was

formed to investigate numerous issues associated with the transition from high school to college level mathematics in

rural Washington. Over the course of three years the PLC examined curriculum alignment, studied college placement

procedures, developed a new senior level high school course, and hosted professional development opportunities. This

paper will present details on the formation of the PLC and the changes made at both the high school and college level to

help student with the transition to college level mathematics. (Received September 13, 2009)
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